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I would undertake to trnnslade the book and

have the Englidh Edition issued by the end of No-

vember, considering it important to circulate the

volumes as soon as possible in order to promote

good will and harmony between the two principal

races of this great Dominion.

I would be thankful to you if you could spare

a few minutes to read the enclosed Preface of the

suggested English Edition. I would indeed be verv

much pleased to know that the views and senti-

ments therein expressed meet with your hearty and

cordial approval.

Please believe me,

Please address answer at :

—

Apartment House,

No. 144 Grtnde A116e,

Quebec.

P.Q.


